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SATURDAY     18th June     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  Papworth Community 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

SUNDAY  19th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Josephine Aldridge + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Amelia & Isabelle 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

12th Week of Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  20th June: 

 St Alban 

(LS) 09.30 Mass William Kidd + 

TUESDAY  21st June: 

 St Aloysius Gonzaga 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 22nd June: 

 Sts John Fisher & Thomas More 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving  

THURSDAY  23rd June: 

 Birth of St John the Baptist 

 09.30 Mass Domingo Gonzales + 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  24th June: 

 Sacred Heart of Jesus 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Andrea Nucum  

 18.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

SATURDAY  25th June: 

 Immaculate Heart of Mary 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Holy Souls 

 10.00 Confessions 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, across 

the road, not in the streets behind the church. The 

open land behind the church is private property and 

has a security camera, your sins will find you! 

Friday abstinence dispensed this week. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan 

Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out 

his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Eva Baxter, Joseph O’Shea, Michael Croke, 

Kathleen Pett, Terence McCarthy, Josephine 

Aldridge, Edward Joy, Alice Lyons, Valentine Jordan, 

Dorothy Older and Andrew Natkariski. May they 

rest in peace. 

THEO EDWARD SMITH who was baptised this 

week, with the help of family and friends may he 

grow in faith. 

COLLIN DA COSTA SA, AALIYAH FIJO, 

AMELIA & ISABELLE CHINWEOKWU, NAIA 

PEREIRA & LOURDES VELASQUEZ who 

receive their First Communion this weekend, may 

they continue to grow in love for the Lord. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
until September please pray for the following 
intentions: a deeper understanding between 
Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 
oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 
Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do not 

tell us where they are. Thank you. 

 Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £35.00 

Huntingdon:  £307.18 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £767.68 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

This Sunday collection for Life Charities. 

Wearing of masks in Church is now 

discretionary. Thank you for your cooperation.  

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/


VIGIL MASS AT ST MICHAEL’S: after 

consulting those who usually attend this Mass, I have 

decided to change the time to make it an hour earlier. 

From Saturday 2nd July the vigil Mass will be at 

18.00. 

MASS AT PAPWORTH: the Mass at Papworth 

closes on Saturday 18th June. Thank you to the 

community there who have supported the Mass 

faithfully and have supported the closure of the Mass. 

I hope some of you will join us in Huntingdon 

sometimes for Mass. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS: the children are 

making their First Communions on the Sundays 

during June. The church could be busier than usual 

but there is plenty of room at Saturday evening Mass 

at 19.00. 

SVP PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM for the 

sick, disabled and elderly in on Sunday 3rd July, 

there is a coach from St Ives which you are welcome 

to join. The coach leaves at 10.00 from Sacred Heart 

Church and returns about 18.30. the programme 

includes Mass, Sacrament of the Sick and 

Benediction; picnic lunch & tea provided, there is no 

charge. Please contact Elizabeth on 01480 383608. 

See details on the boards. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Syro-

Malabar community by Saturday 25th June. Thank 

you. 

HOSPITAL VOLUNTEERS are urgently required 

to offer some time volunteering in many different 

roles in Hinchingbrooke Hospital. If you have some 

time and want to help, please contact the Volunteer 

Coordinator at the hospital. 

DAY FOR LIFE: Do not cast me off in the time of old 

age; forsake me not when my strength is spent. Psalm 71:9 

The COVID pandemic highlighted the 

desperate plight of many older people, especially 

those in care homes and those struggling with long-

term chronic conditions such as dementia. They 

carried the highest burden which included prolonged 

isolation, the distress for families being unable to 

visit, delayed medical interventions and tragic, 

isolated, deaths followed by shortened, minimal, 

funeral rites. Many family members and friends 

continue to bear the wound of deep grief which hurts 

and is still in need of healing. Read the message from 

our Lead Bishop for Life Issues, the Right Reverend 

John Sherrington. 

 There will be a retiring collection for Life 

Charities this weekend.  

MANY THANKS for an anonymous very generous 

donation of £500 received recently for the building 

fund. Thank you very much. 

PARISH COLLECTION: the parish collection 

remains the orange buckets near the door for your 

offering and the card machine in the GS Room.  

CAFOD 60th ANNIVERSARY: celebration Mass 

and afternoon tea planned by CAFOD volunteers at 

St Peter and All Souls Church in Peterborough on 

Saturday July 2nd at 2.30pm. Father Adam Sowa 

will be celebrating this special Mass for us. All 

friends of CAFOD are welcome. Please book by 

emailing Jane Crone from CAFOD in East Anglia at 

jcrone@cafod.org.uk or phoning 07779 804252 and 

leaving a message.  

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will be as 

usual this week after Mass on Wednesday morning. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
 

 

 
Loving God, we pray for the people of 

Ukraine, for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them & protect them 

We pray for world leaders, for compassion, 

strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world, that in this moment of 

crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways so that peace & 

justice become a reality for the people of 

Ukraine and for all the world. Amen. 
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